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CVM Postdoctoral Association
General Meeting

December 8, 2009

· Introduction

· Officers and Board Members:

· President – Candice Brinkmeyer-Langford (CBrinkmeyer@cvm.tamu.edu)

· Vice-President – Paulette Suchodolski (PSuchodolski@cvm.tamu.edu)

· General Secretary – Kendrick Sudderth (KSudderth@cvm.tamu.edu)
· Proposal Secretary – Ashley Gustafson-Seabury (AGustafson@cvm.tamu.edu)

· Board Members –

· VIBS – Fernando Alvarez (FJAlvarez@cvm.tamu.edu)

· VLCS – Kendrick Sudderth (KSudderth@cvm.tamu.edu)

· VSCS – open
· VTPB – Catherine Pfent (CPfent@cvm.tamu.edu)

· VTPP – open
· If you are a member of the VSCS or VTPP departments and interested in serving as a board member for our organization, please contact CVMPostdoc@cvm.tamu.edu.

· Faculty Advisors/Mentors

· Advisor roles:

· Attend meetings regularly

· Advocate for us whenever/wherever necessary

· Input into our activities

· Mentor role

· Available for career-related advice on an individual basis

· Today we will select 3 faculty advisors from the list of names on the voting slip.  Please select one DVM, one junior faculty member, and one senior faculty member.

· Website: http://www.cvm.tamu.edu/PDA
· Please feel free to give us feedback or suggestions on the website, or regarding our organization as a whole, by e-mailing CVMPostdoc@cvm.tamu.edu.  To achieve our mission, it is imperative that the maximum potential of EVERY postdoc be realized, regardless of individual circumstances. 
· Career Center resources
· Grant proposal
· Currently Dr. Chowdhary has accumulated enough funds to support 15 CVM-Postdoc Association postodoctoral trainee grant ($10,000 each)

· The Request for Proposals (RFP) has been sent out by email from Dr. Chowdhary

· The RFP contains the instructions and required documents for the proposal submission.

· Cover Letter

· Project Narrative

· Literature Cited

· Budget and Budget Justification

· CV 

· Letter of Support from your mentor

· The deadline for submission is January 22, 2009.

· Awards expected to be announced February 18, 2009

· If you have not received the email please come see Ashley Seabury and she will add you to our listserv and send you the RFP immediately.

· Closing remarks

· Next meeting: January 19, 2010 at 4pm in the Mark Francis Room
· 2 volunteers needed to present their research

· Turn in your completed voting slips with Kendrick Sudderth or any of the other officers.

Thank you for coming!  We hope to see you next month!
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